












Dear Readers,

It gives me immense pleasure to be able to write and connect with you all again.

First of all on behalf of the Management, I would like to congratulate the students for their promotion to the next 

higher classes. I am sure that the Almighty will bless them with all the success in future. This proves that children 

should be motivated to grab every opportunity that comes their way which would not only help in their holistic 

growth but also strengthen their belief in team work, which is important in the changing global milieu. 

At SBGS, Dwarka, while the focus is on holistic development of every student, real education takes the centre stage. 

Our institution provides a conducive atmosphere to facilitate the acquisition of knowledge, honing of life skills and 

inculcation of ethical values, leading to all round development of students and thus promoting self actualisation.

It is a matter of pride and honour to see the institution grow along the pillars of stability and reaching out to all 

sections of the society. The school not only consists of buildings but is equipped with latest instruments and the 

teachers who make a school the temple of knowledge and spark the imagination of their students and give wings to 

their dreams. 

At this juncture, I gratefully recall all the teachers, past and present, and sincerely appreciate and value the efforts 

they made to empower the students and enabling them to acquire new skills and shaping them for a better tomorrow.

I thank the Management for providing resources.  I thank all the parents, staff and students for their unstinted 

cooperation.

I would like to take a moment to wish you all a very Happy upcoming festivals- Navratras, Dussehra and Diwali. May 

Goddess Lakshmi bless you all with health, wealth and prosperity!

With sincere and warm regards,

Manisha Kaushal
Head of School
































































































































































































